

School Council Meeting

01/12/16

- Council adopted the last minutes but are still waiting to have all the suggested tasks completed.
- Mrs Quinn agreed to adopt buddy system in yard and signs have been ordered for both Derryvolgie Avenue and Ashleigh. We will also appoint buddy ambassadors who will wear a badge and help make sure the imitative works smoothly.
- Councillors agreed to try and look after their own badges so that they can have a profile around the school.
- A code of Conduct has been written and council will ask SMT to edit and review it. This will be displayed in prominent places around the school especially the toilet areas.
- Suggestions brought forward to councillors: Gymnastic Club for after school, Renovating Ashleigh gravel area and upgrading Yr4 toilets.

Council agreed to meet again on Thur 26th Jan 13:25 in Mrs Darragh's Room.

Hannah Chairperson